
 

I can not even complain about the weather because it has not been true Pittsburgh winter 

weather as of yet, however I am really hoping the Groundhog does his job and gives us an 

early Spring. I am ready for sunshine, fresh air and flowers. I know the kids are too.  

In the meantime, we can comfort ourselves with Sarris candy! Please find attached the 

Sarris Easter Fundraiser forms as well as the important dates for the fundraiser. AND it’s 

the time we all HAVE BEEN WAITING FOR!!!!! Candy bars have arrived in my office. Carter 

and Connor Salvini were top candy bar sellers last year. Are they going to keep that title 

this year or will we have a new champ??? If you would like one bar or a box, just let me 

know and I will have them ready for you.  Thank you in advance for your participation.  

I am sure all have been seeing the new faces throughout the center. Miss Glenda is one of our 

new infant teachers, Miss Sarah is coming in a few afternoons a week to hang with the 

school age, Miss Kylie has returned and it was like she never even was gone as well as Ms 

Abbi will be starting in our toddler rooms on Monday, 2/3. Please make sure that you stop 

by and say HI to all   

 

My favorite holiday is fast approaching. Our little sweeties will be having a Valentines Day 

party on Friday, 2/14/20. We will make Valentines mailboxes here at the center. Please have 

your little one bring in a valentine for each member of their class. We have the following in 

each classroom: 

Infants-17 

Young toddler-13 

Older Toddler-15 

Preschool-27 

As well as please have your little one dressed in red or pink that day!  

Mr. Ross from Imagination Yoga will be in this month to see the preschoolers as well as 

Pediatric Dentistry South will be in on 2/20/20 to give a oral hygiene importance program 

to our older toddlers and preschoolers.  

Lastly, just a reminder, SUNSHINE KIDS WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY, FEBRUARY 17, 

2020 for Staff Development. We will reopen Tuesday, FEBRUARY 18, 2020 at 6:45.  

Everyone have a wonderful, love filled month! 

 


